
ELITE DANCE STUDIO 
October Newsletter 

 

OCTOBER HAPPENINGS  

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS  
Happy Birthday to all our October dancers! A special 
Happy Birthday to Jadi, Sadie, Alix, and Alyssa! If your 
dancer has a birthday this month, make sure they 
come to the office the week of their birthday for a 
treat and card.  
 
HALLOWEEN PARTIES 
We will celebrate Halloween in our classes the week of 
October 23rd . Dancers are welcome to wear 
costumes to classes. We will still be dancing and will 
have a little party the last 15 mins of class. Feel free to 
bring a treat to share with your class. 
 
FALL BREAK  
There are no classes on Thursday, October 12th and 
Friday, October 13th. Elite Dance Studio follows the 
Granite School District calendar for holidays.  You can 
always check the calendar on our website at 
elitedanceslc.com. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
 

STUDIO RECITAL 
This is for ALL DANCERS of ALL AGES. The recital theme 
will be announced soon. Recital date is Saturday, May 
18th. Dress rehearsal will be in the morning, and then 
we will have two shows in the afternoon/evening. Look 
for more details coming out this month. 

 

SHOP ELITE 
 

STUDIO APPAREL  
New and discounted studio apparel is available in the 
office. 
 
EXTRA DANCE COSTUMES FOR SALE 
Just in time for Halloween, we have a HUGE rack of 
new costumes that were over ordered from previous 
years. Costumes are priced from $5-$19 (originally 
$50+.) They will not last long, so come in and see what 
we have. These make great Halloween costumes. 

 

 

https://schools.graniteschools.org/grangerhigh/wp-content/uploads/sites/14/2023/06/calendar-2023-2024.pdf
http://www.elitedanceslc.com/calendar
http://www.elitedanceslc.com/


 

HOUSKEEPING ITEMS 
TUITION  
Tuition is due before the 1st of the month. If 
you chose to pay with cash or check, 
payment needs to be in the office BEFORE 
the 1st. Make sure you read your waiver to 
see what the service charges are. 
 

DANCERS BELONGINGS  
Dancers need to bring all items in a bag 
and put it in a cubby up front or in a back 
locker. Nothing should be on the dance 
floor. PUT YOUR NAME ON EVERYTHING and 
we can get it back to you if it gets lost. This is 
particularly helpful for our little ones.  
 
 
 

 
CLASS ATTIRE  
Dancers should now have proper attire for 
each class. This includes all dance shoes, 
tights, and leotards. All dance gear and 
shoes can be purchased in the office. 
Please do not wear jeans or street clothes to 
class. This includes hip hop and tumbling. 
You will be asked to watch class if you are 
not dressed properly. Hair must be pulled 
back tightly into a ponytail; a bun is required 
for ballet class. 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
If you don't follow us on Instagram, 
Facebook, TikTok, find us now. 
 
E-MAIL 
All information and studio events will be sent 
home via e-mail. Check your e-mail often 
for studio updates. If you are not getting e-
mail, talk to the office. The website is a 
resource for information as well. We check 
the messages once a day. If you would like 
a quicker response, please e-mail or text the 
studio. 

 
Elite Dance Studio 

801.277.6596 | E-mail 
www.elitedanceslc.com 

Office Hours Are Monday-Thursday from 4-8 p.m. 
 

           
 

https://www.instagram.com/elitedancestudioslc/
https://facebook.com/elitedanceslc
https://www.tiktok.com/@elitedancestudioslc
mailto:elitedancestudio.smith@gmail.com
http://www.elitedanceslc.com/
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